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Hi Bill,
Thank you for your kind offer to mention us to your Kite Fliers Newsletter in December.
We would be happy to offer a 10% discount to any fliers or spectators booking accommodation with us for the event by using the offer code:-
KITE10.
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information and we look forward to seeing the lovely kites again in 2019
Kind regards
Karen Griffiths
Stay in The Havens
www.stayinthehavens.co.uk
karen@stayinthehavens.co.uk
01437 781614 or 07919 435933
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